
September 26, 2023 
 

 This is a report of a special called public meeting of the Rossville Town Council 
on Tuesday, September 26, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. at the Rossville Town Park Pavilion to 
hear a presentation from Ali Rodrian of BW Solar, LLC. 
 On call of the roll:  David Severt, Jack Fingerle, and William Croto. 
 Also present were several residents from Rossville and surrounding community. 
 Dave Severt called the meeting to order and stated the purpose of the meeting 
was to hear a presentation concerning the rezoning of property east of the Rossville 
town limits on St. Rd. 26. 
 Ali Rodrian of BW Solar, LLC discussed a solar field project that would 
encompass approximately 260 acres.  This would be located east of Milner Community 
Health Care. Clinton County is considering the request to rezone this property to allow 
for the project to move forward.  There were several minutes of heated discussion. 
 There being no further business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned to 
Tuesday, October 10, 2023 at 6:30 p.m. at the Rossville Town Hall. 
 
      ___________________________________ 
      David Severt, President of the Council 
 
Attest:____________________ 
 Patricia McIlrath 
 Clerk Treasurer 
 Rossville, IN  46065 
   


